
Recycling Center Notice 
 

No Bulk Items will be allowed due to bulk day with our new 

Garbage Company. (examples but not limited to: couches, 

mattresses, box springs, furniture) 

 

No non-village residents are allowed to dump anything at the 

village recycling center. 

 

Every vehicle will be stopped at the gate and will have to 

provide proof that they are a resident in the Village of Sullivan. 

 
The recycling center is open the 1st and 3rd Saturday from 8am-12pm no 

exceptions. 


